
From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 
Friday, November 13, 2015 

 
What are we learning next week? 

 
Language Arts:  Genre:  Poetry.  Spelling Pattern:  

Math:  How do you make new shapes and cut shapes apart? 

Second Steps: Preferences:  How do people’s preferences vary and how 

do they change over time? 

Science:  What are the steps to the life cycle of the frog? 

Religion:  Compare and Contrast The Prodigal Son and The Lost Sheep 

 

  We had another wonderful week in second grade!  
 Students began a new topic in Math with a focus on 
 Geometric Shapes.  They also continued their 
 preparation for First Reconciliation which included 
 a tour of the church confessionals! 
     Today in the Lancer folder you will find a special 
 handout with information about First Reconciliation  
(First Penance).  It will include a Child’s Examination  
of Conscience, the Steps to Confession, and the Act of  
Contrition.  This is a great opportunity for you to help  
your child practice these Reconciliation concepts at home.  I 
recommend that you spend time each night reviewing the Act of  

     Contrition and the steps to confession, as 
     the children should have these memorized 
     for First Reconciliation..  It is not required 
     work; however, I highly recommend  
     reviewing it with your child.  I wish everyone  
     a lovely weekend!J 
       

Thanksgiving Food Drive- 
NEXT WEEK!  Please send 
in any extra canned food 

items that you might have 
to help those in need.  .   

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 

Noon Dismissal 
November 24 
*No after school 

care* 

 
Thanksgiving 

Break 
No School 

November 25 to 
27 


